
 

 

To all collectors, 

 

Next week, we will be hosting a one off ‘Swap Meet’ for the children.  We are aware that many 
children collect various items such as Match Attax, Adrenalyn football cards and Pokemon cards. An 
important part of building a collection involves swapping with other collectors so we would like to 
offer the children the chance to do this in school in a supervised way. 

On Wednesday 12th February, we will open the KS2 school hall between 3.15pm and 4.15pm for 
children to meet and swap their cards etc. If your child wishes to take part, he/she should bring 
their cards (and albums, if required) to school in a sealed named bag or tin. This should be handed 
to the teacher for safe keeping on arrival and it can be collected at the end of the day. 

If you would like your child to come to the Swap Meet then please complete the form giving them 
permission.  They will be collected and taken to the hall at the end of the school day. 

Alternatively, you can collect your child as normal and then bring them to the Swap Meet and wait 
with them. 

The meet will finish at 4.15pm and your child can be collected from outside the KS2 hall at the 
front of the school.   

If your child normally makes their own way home at the end of the day and you would like them to 
do so on this day, please complete the Google form. 

Whilst the school is happy to facilitate this event, it cannot be held responsible for any cards that 
go missing or any disputes arising over card swaps. 

 

https://forms.gle/37dxJ2ipMtm3cda37 
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